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Hand Delivered to Chairman Maxwell at County Commission August 12, 2019 meeting   
 
August 12, 2012 
 
Chairman Louis Maxwell 
Macon County Commission 
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 
 
Dear Chairman Maxwell, 

I am requesting the closing documents for the recent purchase of property off Hwy 199.  I am using this 
letter format because the county form is no longer on the county website for downloading and use.     

Furthermore, I request copies the appraisals of the property and justification for its purchase to be 
received by me at 2273 County Road 54 West, Notasulga, AL 36866 by Tuesday, August 27, 2019, 
fourteen days from today. 

Respectfully, 

 

Frank Dillman 

 

 

 


